
DA Anne Marie Schubert Statement on
Horrific Tragedy in Sacramento

Sacramento District Attorney Anne Marie Schubert issued the
following statement in response to the horrific tragedy in
downtown Sacramento:

This is a shocking tragedy in our community. We are in contact
with the Sacramento Police Department and monitoring the
investigation closely. We will aggressively prosecute those
responsible for these horrific crimes.
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